
 

 

 

Winter Sprintcar Series Press Release 

 

The Winter Sprintcar Series presented by Slims Tyre Service has officially launched. Series Promoter 

Peter Harvey invites all clubs and members to be apart of the series to be held at Ellenbrook Speedway. 

Race Dates 

15 April 2018 20 May 2018 24 June 2018 22 July 2018 5 August 2018 

 
Information Sources 
There has been much information circulating regarding the series. In the view of openness and 

transparency, we ask that all people seeking more information please visit the official website, facebook 

page or contact the series promoter.  

www.wintersprintcarseries.com 

Winter Sprintcar Series Facebook page 
 
Series Promoter – Peter Harvey, 0439 118 046 
 
 
Nominations 

Nominations are being managed via the Winter Sprintcar Series facebook page. Each race meeting is a 

separate event on the page.  

On each event page, please comment with your Name, Car Number and Affiliated Club.  

You will need to nominate separately on each event page. 

Clubs 

Please pass this on to your members. We are excited for this new series and welcome all drivers and 

their teams.  

 

See you at the racing.   

 

Regards, 

Peter Harvey 

Winter Sprintcar Series Promoter 

http://www.wintersprintcarseries.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Winter-Sprintcar-Series-402517486863766/

